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On 29-31 March 2021, the Konrad-Adenauer-Stiftung (KAS) in collaboration with the office of 

the Governor of Omaheke region, Hon Pio Nganate, conducted a leadership training for regional 

decision makers. 37 participants benefitted.  

At the occasion, the Hon Governor remarked, “we thank KAS for facilitating this training. It will 

develop the capacity and skills base of our leaders to identify and respond to the need of the 

people on the ground, as well as enhance delivery of services based on needs.”  

The training ended on a positive note. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Workshop participants during some training 

sessions. 


